
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Dear Elysian Fire Department Supporters,  
 
  
It’s that time of year again! Time to celebrate summer, the Fourth of July, the 
great City of Elysian, and the highly devoted Elysian Volunteer Fire Department. 
We are looking for your help with contributions to our Annual Silent Auction 
which helps raise funds for ongoing training and equipment for the Elysian Fire 
Department.   
 
 
If you would like to donate an item or gift basket for the silent auction, please 
drop it off at: Elysian City Hall: 110 West Main Street, Elysian MN 56028, 
Monday—Friday between the hours of 8:00 am and 4:30 pm. If you are unable to 
drop off your item, please contact us at one of the numbers listed below and we 
will arrange for pick up at your convenience.    
 
 

We appreciate all your kindness, generosity, and support! We look 
forward to seeing everyone at this year's celebration. 

 
Sincerely,    
Silent Auction Co-Chairs   
 
Nicole Lamont 507-475-1630    
Kim James 507-323-0687    
Krissy Droog 507-381-3227 
 
 

Elysian Fire Department Silent Auction: July 3, 6pm — July 7, 12pm 


